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This week we have continued to take part in the 

RSPB Big Garden Birdwatch. 

We explored the KS1 playground with our binoculars 

and used our reading area as a group bird hide, 

watching the birds go in and out of the large trees 

on the school field. 

Brambles had great fun playing on the larger 

playground and using all of the outdoor equipment 

and activity boards.  

Our art area has been very busy this week, as our 

Brambles have been painting their own 

interpretations of some of the birds that we have 

observed in our garden such as robins, blackbirds 

and magpies. 

At carpet time this week we have been making up 

our own Talk for Writing Story curve about a crab 

and a turtle, everyone has had an opportunity to tell 

the class their own ideas and it has been wonderful 

to see their confidence grow.  

 

Our number of the week:  5 

Our key words: Blackbird, woodpigeon, gull, 

sparrow, magpie and robin. 

 
 

 

Something Special 
 

We would like to thank one of our Pre School families, 

who kindly made a traditional Spanish cake for our 

snack this week. 

It was thoroughly enjoyed by all. 

  

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Lorraine, 

Miss Vicki and Miss Treasure. 
 

 
 

 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: Bird builds a nest by Martin 

Jenkins and The Baby Mouse by Pie 

Corbett 
 

Song: 5 little birds in a nest on a tree 
 
 

Rhyme: Little Bird 

 

 

Please do let Brambles Staff know if your child 

will be absent from Pre School each day. 

You can do this by either emailing 

Brambles@Brampton.cambs.sch.uk or calling 

01480 375063 option 2. 

Thank you 

 

Thursday 8th February 

Brambles and Reception PTA Disco 5-6pm 

 

Thursday 7th March 

World Book Day 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 

mailto:Brambles@Brampton.cambs.sch.uk

